
ADDENDUM #1 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

 
The Research Corporation of the University of Hawaii 

requests proposals for the 

 
Pacific Basin Telehealth Resource Center Website 
Design/Redesign Project (RFP# PBTRC2021-001) 

 
for the 

 
Coronavirus Telehealth Resource Center 

Social Sciences Research Center 
Pacific Basin Telehealth Resource Center 

University of Hawaii 
Honolulu, Hawaii 

 
December 23, 2021 

  



NOTICE TO OFFERORS 
 
To Prospective Offerors: 
 
This Addendum #1 is issued for this RFP and is hereby incorporated as of the date of this 
Addendum. 
 
Section 1.5 is modified to include the name and contact email address for questions: 
 
1.5 Questions by Offerors and Potential Offerors to RCUH  
All questions by Offerors or potential Offerors should be submitted in writing via email to 
Christina Higa, using the address, tasiadmin@uhtasi.org. RCUH reserves the right to only 
respond to questions regarding proposal requirements, contents, and details, that are received 
by 3 PM, HST December 28, 2021. All received questions and responses will be posted by 
December 30, 2021 by 3 PM HST on the website, https://procurement.uhtasi.org/.  
The website referred to in the preceding paragraph will be unsecured (open and accessible to 
anyone to view). Since all questions and responses will be posted and accessible to the public, 
no proprietary information or questions regarding proprietary information or material should be 
communicated by an Offeror to the website identified above. 

 


